21st Century Preparatory School 1220 Mound Avenue Racine, WI 53404 262-898-7847 tmiller@21stprepschool.org

May 1, 2014

Dear Mr. Molbeck,

I am writing on behalf of 21^{st} Century Preparatory School. We are looking to have a Civil War Reenactment Day for our 2^{nd} through 8^{th} grade students. We are currently working with a group called Historical Timekeepers who are a local SE Wisconsin Civilian Civil War Reeancting group.

We are interested in using Island Park for this event. We would like to use the shelter, bathrooms and some of the larger grassy areas for the day. Our current thought is the event would run for students from 9:00 to 2:00.

We would like to make a request to have the park rental fee waived or reduced if possible. This would assist us in providing more activities that involve the reenacters.

If you have any questions regarding this event, please feel free to contact me. I appreciate your willingness to consider our request.

Sincerely,
Tina Miller
5th Grade Teacher/Coordinator of Civil War Reenactment Day